

Room 3/12 Temple Quay House 2 The Square Bristol BS1 6PN Direct Line: 0117 372 8468 Customer Services: 0117 372 6372 Fax No: 0117 372 8782

e-mail: Stephen.carnaby@pins.gsi.gov.uk

Mr Mark Silverman
Policy and Transport Manager
Hertsmere Borough Council
Civic Offices
Elstree Way
Borehamwood
Herts

Our Ref: PINS/N1920/429/10

Date: 15 March 2012

Dear Mr Silverman

WD6 1WA

EXAMINATION INTO THE SOUNDNESS OF HERTSMERE REVISED CORE STRATEGY DEVELOPMENT PLAN DOCUMENT

Thank you for your response dated 12 March to my earlier letter. Having considered its content I have decided that it would be appropriate to proceed to hearings, opening on Tuesday 1 May, and the programme and matters and issues for the hearings will be published shortly. I should emphasise that questions relating to the matters raised in my earlier letter remain to be explored, along with a number of other matters, and these will be followed up through the hearings and written exchanges as appropriate.

Yours sincerely

Mary Travers

Inspector